
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
Cindy Scott, Director of Elementary Programs and District Services 
  
   
TO: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent   
 
FROM: Cindy Scott, Director of Elementary Programs and District Services 
 
DARE: January 9, 2018 
   
SUBJECT: Discussion of Board Changes to Board Policies   
 
After the discussions that occurred during the Board of Education’s Study Session on January 8, 
2018, we are requesting the following two Board policies be included as agenda items for the 
Policy Committee during the Board of Education’s Committee of the Whole Meeting on January 
16, 2018:  
 
Board Policy JAA:  Equal Educational Opportunities 
Board Policy JCDBA: Prohibiting Gang Activity 
 
Thank you. 
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